Little Treasures Newsletter

December 2015

Christmas Holidays

Could all parents please be aware that the nursery will close at 12pm on Christmas Eve and will not re-open until Tuesday 5th January. We would like to wish all parents and children a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.



Christmas Party

The Christmas party will be held on Friday 18th December from 2.00pm to 3.30pm. All children are welcome.

Policy

Please find attached a copy of our Confidentiality Policy. We would welcome any comments or suggestions you may have regarding this policy. Parental engagement is an important aspect of nursery life as it allows us to meet your expectations and provide the best possible care for your child. Please feel free to speak to a member of staff or complete a comments sheet, located at the shoe rack, if you have any comments or suggestions.



Healthy Recipe

Please find attached a copy of a healthy recipe for you and your child to make and enjoy.

Nursery Funding

Could all parents be aware that the funding for the pre-school and ante pre-school children finishes Tuesday 22nd
December. The funding will start again on Wednesday 6th
January. Fees will be adjusted to accommodate this.